
ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘E’ 
 

Response 3 (received on 30th August 2019):  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to make our suggestion/opinion regarding limiting the 

number of Licence Plates in East Herts. The drivers mentioned below 

would like to limit the cap to 200 Maximum as per council criteria 

with their updated requirements mentioned in the letter by the 

council. 

The Driver details are as follows: 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

REDACTED 

Please let us know, if you want us to write individually but we 

confirm the above mentioned drivers giving their consent to limit the 

cap to 200 and do not issue taxi plates further. 

Regards 

 

 

 



ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘D’ 
 

Response from the Licensing Team: 

Dear Sirs 

Thank you for your response. Your email will be put before the 

Licensing Committee when they make a final decision about the level 

at which the limit should be set. 

Regards 

Oliver Rawlings 

Service Manager – Licensing and Enforcement 


